
We want to hear from you! 
The City of Brampton is updating its Transportation Master Plan, a 
blueprint for strategic transportation planning decisions to meet 
the needs of our growing community over the long term.  

Building on your feedback from the first round of public 
consultation in Fall 2013, we now invite you to comment on 
proposed improvements and recommendations regarding:  

 ROAD NETWORK 
 TRANSIT 
 WALKING & CYCLING 
 MANAGING TRAVEL DEMAND 
 MOVING GOODS AND SERVICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Here’s how you can participate in this next round of consultation: 

Visit us in person at Public Information Centre #2  
Wednesday, April 23, 2014, 4:00 pm – 8:00pm 
Brampton City Hall, 2 Wellington Street W, Brampton, ON 

Visit us online at www.brampton.ca/tmp2014   
Starting on April 23, 2014, use the interactive Virtual Public 
Input Hub to provide input anytime, until June 24, 2014. 

Contact our study team representatives 
 

 

 

 

 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.  
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

The study is being conducted as a Master Plan under the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment,  
which is an approved process under the Environmental Assessment Act.   

Notice first issued April 9, 2014. 

 

 

Marta Roias 
Transportation Project Manager 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington St. W. 
Brampton, ON  L6Y 4R2 

905.874.2088 / tmp@brampton.ca 
 

Brett Sears 
Senior Project Planner 
MMM Group Limited 
100 Commerce Valley Dr. W. 
Thornhill, ON  L3T 0A1 

905.882.4211 x. 6573 / tmp@brampton.ca  

Your involvement is important... 

mailto:tmp@brampton.ca

